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I strongly oppose HB2215 

Nuclear facilities are inherently dangerous even when the best of procedures and 

precautions have been taken. Have we not learned anything from the multiple 

nuclear tragedies of our time? What of the possibilities now of power grid outages or 

sabotage? Without electricity for cooldown there is an instant disaster which could kill 

and maim inhabitants and pollute the environment for hundreds of years.  This is an 

absolute no-brainer to know that this form of generating electricity is prohibitively 

much too Dangerous and risky.   It would be highly irresponsible to allow this fate to 

befall our beautiful Oregon.   

 


